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Fri. Dec. 8 -  11:05 Dismissal  -  NO PM BUS 

                      8:30 All School Mass 

                      Latchkey 11:05-6:00pm 

Mon. Dec. 11 - Santa Workshop 

                         Tutoring Club 3:00-4:00pm 

                         Ed Panel Mtg. 6:00pm 

Tues. Dec. 12 - Santa Workshop 

                         Tutoring Club - 3:00-4:00pm 

                          Fitness Club - 3:15-3:45pm 

Wed. Dec. 13 - School Reconciliation 

Thurs. Dec. 14 - Choir Club 3:00-3:45pm 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY THIS WEEK TO: 

 

Chris Hamlin (2) Mrs. Eddy (1)  Evelyn Orozco (K) 

Jacob Kelley (1)                          
 

COMING EVENTS! 

 

Mon. Dec.18 - Christmas Concert 12:30 pm in gym 

Wed. Dec. 20 – NO AM BUS 

Thurs. Dec. 21 - School Raffle Drawing 

Fri. Dec. 22 - 11:05 Dismissal - NO PM BUS 

REMINDER! 

 

December tuition payment was due on the 1st. Please 

send in your payment to avoid a late fee. 

 

Next week Monday and Tuesday is the Santa  

Workshop. Envelopes were attached to the School Scope 

last week for every student to put their money in to shop. 

 

No Latchkey on Friday, December 22nd. 

 

8th Grade Dearborn Ham Sale. Order forms are due in by 

Monday, Dec.11th. 

 

Pick up for the hams will be Wednesday, Dec. 20th in the 

café between 3-5pm. 

 

Attached to Scope - Catholic School Week t-shirt order 

form and January lunch calendar. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NOVEMBER  

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

 
Allie Adams                                          Mia Malkowski 

Sally Akroush                                        Bridget Mikiciuk 

Mathieu Chernauckas                            Nicky Schmizzi 

Daniel Geoghega                                   Julianna Jaber 

Tobias Jorgensen                                    Eddie Yglesias 

Ethan Krucsil 

 

Greetings St. Anselm Families,   
 
Happy December! The cold weather is upon us! Winter is 
here!  
 
At this point, we have about 12 school days until Christmas 
Break. I'm sure we are all counting-- maybe for different 
reasons! Here are some reminders as we head into next 
week.  
 
Santa Shop will take place on Monday and Tuesday, De-
cember 11-12 next week. Each teacher has set up a time for 
their homeroom students to shop. If you need the date and 
time, please see the teacher.  
 
On Wednesday, our students and staff will partake in a 
school-wide reconciliation service after lunch. I am always 
grateful for Monsignor's willingness to do this multiple 
times during the school year. It helps everyone as we move 
into these blessed seasons.  
 
We are doing so well with our raffle and collections! We 
have raised $315.00 in a week and a half and our back hall-
way is filled with food, toiletries, and clothing! A good por-
tion of that money and all of the goods collected will head 
out to All Saints on Thursday. The rest will go in February. 
Our teachers have been tracking who has donated in their 
classrooms. Our NJHS students have been firing up our 
students by going room to room! Instead of competing as 
classes, I am going to offer one large incentive for bringing 
in donations. If we have 100% participation at St. 
Anselm- Preschool though Eighth Grade, we will 
have a day off of school after Catholic Schools 
Week! We are planning on Monday, February 5.  
 
We are not asking for students to bring in a specific 
amount, but just to take part in what we are doing. Our goal 
is to raise $1000.00 and have 100% participation with do-
nations. Even if your student brings in one can, it will count 
for them and for our participation percentage. Please con-
tinue to help! We will draw Christmas Concert seats next 
week, and the rest of the prizes will be drawn on the 20th. 
Our students have until the 20th to buy raffle tickets. They 
have until the 22nd to bring in donations. Thank you, in 
advance for your assistance and support!  
 
As a reminder, we have a half day this Friday, December 8. 
DISMISSAL IS AT 11:05 AM. We will have latchkey, but 
please be aware that our staff will be attending an in-house 
professional development that day. We need the students to 
be picked up right at 11:05. Thank you for your help! 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs. Angela Kraetke 
Principal 
 
 


